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The Scheme will be split into 2 Sections.  

Section 1  
Whitehall Road West – Limekiln 
Road   
via Limekiln Lane, Fernhill Road, 
Mountdown Park 
 
 
Including in front of Holy Spirit 
Schools and St. Pauls School 

 

Section 2  

Whitehall Road West  

Cromwellsfort Road – Limekiln 
Lane 



 
 

Section 1 - Whitehall Road West – Limekiln Road (via Limekiln Lane, Fernhill 
Road and Mountdown Park including Schools) 

 1.1km 
 

 Consultant DBFL have been appointed 
 

 Segregated and shared cycle lanes 
 

 Agreed improved entrance to Holy Spirit Junior and Senior Primary Schools and St. 
Paul’s School which will enhance accessibility for cyclists and pedestrians  

 

 Section 38 
 
 Non-statutory Consultation in April 2022 
 
 Construction June/July 2022 
 
 3-month Duration 



 
 

Photomontage of Limekiln Lane 

 
Existing View on Limekiln Lane outside Holly Spirit Senior School 



 
 

 
Proposed view on Limekiln Lane outside Holly Spirit Senior School 


